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LETTER OF RECOMMENDATION
RE: THE OLINGA FOUNDATION FOR HUMAN DEVELOPMENT

The Ayensuano Education Directorate has been very fortunate to have The Olinga Foundation for
Human Development as partners in teaching and learning of especially Literacy and Numeracy. The
Foundation has over the years been helpful. However, with the introduction of the ALFA programme
in selected schools in the Anum Apapam, Sowatey and Kofi Pare circuits, marked improvements

have been recorded in learners’ performance in the these selected schools especially in reading ability.

The training workshops for teachers have also helped to sharpen the pedagogical skills of teachers in

the targeted subjects.

[ wish therefore to recommend that the ALFA intervention which runs for about fifty-five (55) days
should be expanded to cover all schools in the district and if possible, other districts and municipals

in the Eastern region.

I'hope by so doing, more learners especially at the Primary school level will improve in literacy and

numeracy.
Thank you.
ALEXANDE% N. AMANYA (REYV)
DISTRICT DIRECTOR OF EDUCATION
AYENSUANO
TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN
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